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Dr. Peter A. Morris, Director 
Division of Reactor Licensing 
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washi~gton, D.C~ · 20545 

Ma.rch 22, 1971 
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Subject: Additional Information con.c.er.n.i~.&. the operation 
of D'resd·e'ri Un'it 2 

Dear Dr. Morris: 

This is in response to your letter of February 16, 1971 
concerning required additional information on several matters 
related ~o the operation of Dresden Nuclear Power Station Unit 2. 
Attached hereto are the ~eports which you requested in your letter. 
The report numbers correspond to the items listed in your letter. 

The report concerning our schedule for the design, 
installation, and operation of emission reducing equipment, and 
the report concerning·the"results of our evaluation of the cause 
of the failed fuel on Dresden·: Unit 2, are .. not -included in this 
submittal~ The report:concerning off.gas.emissions will be filed 
with you prior to June l~ ·1971 •.. The report· concerning the 
evaluation of the cause of failed fuel will:'.be finalized after the 
current refueling outage so as to include additional information 
which may result £rom· inspection of the fuel currently being removed 
from Dresden Unit 2. · · · 

If you have any further questions, please let us know. 
In addition to three signed originals,. 19 copies of this submi:ttal 
are also being transmitted. · 

SUBSCRIBED and SWORN to 
before me: .. this.· oz~¥day 

f . /.?--~~" -. -1971 o /r_-:c~ - 'r . • 
,~ .. 

~::y£1rs, . , 
Byron Lee, Jr~ 
Assistant to tlie President 
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